
The Scorecard 

A Newsletter for the Members of The Jeremy Golf and Country Club 

Don’t Delay… 

Invite Your Friends, Family,  

Neighbors, and Associates To Join 

The Jeremy Family Today! 

 

#1 Reason To Join Now… 

    $0 Initiation Fee 

     No Dues Until April 1st 

 

Share This Amazing Offer Before 

Time Runs Out… 

 

Remember… 

 * New Member Sponsors Receive       

    10 Pk Guest Pass 

 * Contest For 6 Months Free Dues 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
March 

15 Family Bingo 6 pm 

16 St Patrick’s Day Party 6 pm 

21 Prospective Member Open House 6pm 

23 Mizuno Fitting Day 2-5 pm 

31 Easter Brunch  9am - 1pm 

 

April 

7 Last Day To Use Golf Simulator 

12 FES Presents Joy & Eric 7 pm 

19 Family Bingo 6 pm 

 

May 

10 FES Presents Live Entertainment to be  

 Announced 7 pm in the Pier Bar 

12 Mother’s Day Brunch  

23 Annual Meeting 6 pm 

24 FES Presents Live Entertainment to be  

 Announced 7 pm in the Pier Bar 

27 Memorial Day 

March 2013 



 

Men’s Member Guest  
Invitational  

The Jeremy Round Up 
July 10th - 13th 

Ladies Member Guest  
Invitational 

A River Runs Through It 
July 25th—July 27th 

DON’T FORGET TO JOIN US... 

 

 

MIZUNO FITTING DAY 

SATURDAY, MARCH 23RD 

2-5 pm 

 

SIMULATOR  

10 PACKS 
 

CURRENTLY  

AVAILABLE  

FOR $90 

SAVE $10 

From the Golf Shop ~ Jake Hanley, Certified PGA Head Golf Professional 
 

We are starting 2013 with a great sale!  You can now purchase a guest 10 pack for just $450.  This is a savings of 

$330.  Please contact me or the business office and purchase your 10 pack today. 
 

Our TaylorMade and Ping demo days went very well and I would like to thank Phil Deimling of TaylorMade and 

Gene Graham of Ping and all of the members who made this a great experience.  Our next demo day will be held on 

Saturday, March 23rd with Mizuno.  The fitting and demo day will have fitting sessions from 2pm until 5pm on the 

simulator and drop in demo opportunities in the boardroom range during the same times. 
 

Although the simulator is in the golf shop that does not mean that we are not selling merchandise.  Save a trip to a 

box store and swing by the golf shop for any of your golfing needs.  Remember that all members receive at least 

25% off everything in the golf shop.  This includes social members as well.  We are able to special order product and 

with your member discount, you always receive a great price! 
 

The 2013 Golf Calendar is now available on our website.  www.thejeremy.com  Please mark down a couple big dates 

such as the Ladies Invitational on July 25, 26 and 27 and the men’s Round Up-Member Guest on July 10, 12, 13 and 

13.  You can sign up today for the men’s Round Up today by emailing me at jhanley@thejeremy.com or calling me at 

435.649.2700 ext. 225. 
 

Please let me know if there is anything we can do to make your experience better as your input is always welcome 

and appreciated.  Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you at the club soon. 
 

Good golfing. 

http://www.thejeremy.com
mailto:jhanley@thejeremy.com


FAMILY BINGO 
Friday, March 15th, 2013 

Friday, April 19th, 2013 

 

  

 

 

 

Reservations required 
 

Fun, low cost entertainment for the family 

 

You can’t go wrong with a family night 

 of Bingo and dinner.  Join us at The Jeremy  

for this fun family-friendly event. 

Bingo prizes are kid and adult friendly. 

Bingo cards are $1 each 

6:00 BINGO! 

6:45 DINNER 

7:30 BINGO!! 

8:30 CONCLUDE 



HOURS OF OPERATION 

JANUARY 10 - COURSE OPENING 

 

   Golf Shop  Thursday & Friday  9:00 am - 8:00 pm 

  Saturday & Sunday  9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 

   Pier Bar  Thursday - Saturday 11:00 am - 4:00 pm 

  Sunday    9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 

   Grille/Restaurant Thursday - Saturday 5:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

 

   Admin Office Tuesday - Friday  9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

From the Grounds Committee Chair, Stuart Lambert 
  
Congratulations to Tom Rhoades, Utah’s Superintendent of the Year for 

Private Facilities.  It’s no surprise that Tom won this award, second time 

in six years.  His dedication, commitment to Jeremy and his profession 

have proven to be one of Jeremy’s greatest assets.   
  
Last year was one of our worst winters in our club’s history, thus a rough 

start to the season.  But Tom and his team persevered and provided 

some of the best playing conditions in the State of Utah.  Please join me 

in congratulating Tom Rhoades for a job well done! 
  
As the weather starts to warm up, so does our interest in playing 

golf.  Even though there’s snow on the ground, Tom and his team  

continue to check the greens for ice accumulation, and at this time, 

we’re looking good.  In addition, we’re in the process of preparing for 

the upcoming spring, clearing cart paths of snow, ordering sand, 

scheduling fertilize and getting ready for aerification.  Lastly, we look 

forward to having our grounds team return for the 2013 golf  

season.  This team worked tirelessly last year to make sure that the  

Jeremy standard of playing conditions returned  as quickly as possible.   
  
Like you, we’re anxious to start the 2013 golf season and look forward 

to seeing you on the greens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

ST. PATTY’S DAY PARTY! 

Saturday, March 16 at 6:00pm 

INCLUDES BEER TASTING 

AND LIGHT APPETIZERS 

FOR RESERVATIONS PLEASE CALL 

801-531-9000 / 435-649-2700 OPTION 4 

Come celebrate St. Patty’s Day at The Jeremy!   

Chef Felipe has put together an Irish Themed Prix 

Fixe menu for Dinner.  We will be offering light  

appetizers and plenty of fun Irish Beers to taste. 

 

Sláin
te! 



ATTENTION MEMBERS 

10 PACK GUEST PASS 

“GET THEM WHILE THEY ARE $450.00” 

Tip from your 1st Assistant Pro, Corey Wooley: Simulator Short Game 
 

One of the best things you can do for your golf game in the offseason is keeping your golf muscles active. There are 

many methods to do this, from swinging a club in the driveway a few times a day to coming out to the club and  

playing on our TruGolf simulator. Choosing the latter can actually enhance your game by providing thorough  

in-depth feedback, and have you playing better going into the 2013 season than you were exiting the 2012 season! 

We are striving to get the most out of our simulator, and this month’s tip will have you easily lowering your scores 

while playing on it. 
 

One of the main obstacles to overcome while using the simulator is visualizing the shot that you are about to hit. I 

have seen the most difficulty in shots between 20 and 50 yards. This shot is difficult because it requires less than a 

full swing, and most people don’t know how hard to swing since they can’t use their true depth perception – instead 

they are looking at a screen that loosely portrays the environment they are playing in.  
 

The solution: Use the length of your backswing to dictate how far you hit the ball. This is easier said than done, but 

isn’t too difficult to learn. First, you will need to make sure that you are accelerating through the ball at impact. This 

system only works if you are consistent with the amount of effort put forth in hitting the ball. Decelerating through 

the ball will usually result in hitting behind the ball or not getting the desired amount of distance. Swinging too 

quickly or jabbing at the ball will throw off your tempo and usually results in a shot that is hit too thin or even  

topping the ball. Developing a smooth tempo that has you hitting crisp pitch shots is the first step. The next step is 

practicing and taking note of how far the ball travels relative to how long your backswing is. I like to use the hours 

on the clock while teaching this method, with 6:00 being the bottom of the swing, 9:00 pointing down the target line, 

and 12:00 having the club positioned up and down. The picture illustrates the hours on the clock relative to the golf 

swing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Putting: After rolling thousands of putts, we have established a pretty accurate measure of how far to roll the ball to 

get desired distances while putting on a level surface. To putt the ball 10 feet on the simulator, you will need to putt 

the ball so that it comes to rest on top of the ramp. For a 20 foot putt, you will need to putt the ball so that it goes up 

and over the ramp and comes to rest about 28 inches past it in the grass. A 30 footer will require you to hit the ball 

so that it comes to rest 50 inches past the ramp, and a 40 footer will nestle up against the bottom of the screen. We 

will have these distances marked in the simulator, and you will be free to use them for your benefit, or trust your  

instincts and play without them. 



 

Join us for 
an excellent opportunity to  

showcase not only our  

physical facility but also  

allow any prospective  

members to be aware of all 

the many fun activities and 

organizations that the Club 

has to offer to its  

membership.  

 

Member representatives of 

the Ladies Association, 

Men's Association, Junior  

Programs, Golf Shop and  

Social Activities Committee 

will be available to meet  

prospective members  

and discuss the details and 

activates of their respective 

groups within the Club. 

 

Hosted appetizers will be 

available along with live  

entertainment. The Club is 

asking all members to make 

every effort to help make this 

a successful event to help 

grow our membership. 

 THE JEREMY  
OPEN HOUSE FOR  

PROSPECTIVE MEMBERS  

 

 

Thursday, March 21st 

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

The Board of Directors would like all Members 

of The Jeremy to please invite any of their 

friends, neighbors, family or other acquaintances  

who may have an interest in joining The Club to  

accompany them to an open house on Thursday,  

March 21st 6:00 until 8:00 pm 

 

 

RSVP Required 
To make reservations please 

call the business office 

435-649-2700 / 801-531-9000 



 

EASTER BRUNCH 

SUNDAY, MARCH 31ST 

9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Pricing 

$25.00  
Adults 

$13.00  
Kids 4-12 

3 and under complimentary 

plus tax and gratuity 

MENU 

 

Assorted Chilled Juices, 

Coffee, Tea 

 

Scramble Eggs Florentine 

 

Sausage Links, Crisp Bacon and Ham 

 

Roasted Potatoes, Hash Browns 

 

French Toast with Maple Syrup 

 

Scrambled Eggs 

 

Spinach Salad with  

Raspberry Vinaigrette 

 

Spring Greens Salad 

 

Grilled Asparagus with Hollandaise 

 

Orange and Lavender Glazed Ham 

 

Grilled Salmon with Citrus Salsa 

 

Carved Roast Beef Au Jus 

Assorted Pastries 

 

Chocolate Dipped Strawberries 

 

Fresh Baked Cookies 

24 hour cancelation policy in effect.  You must cancel your reservation 24 hours in advance of 

this event or your account will be billed at the stated pricing. 

Reservations are required by  

Wednesday, March 27 

For Reservations,  

Please Call The Business Office  

435-649-2700 / 801-531-9000 



March 2013  
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

Ping Fitting/Demo 

Day 2-5 pm 

3 4 5 6 7 8 

Mister Sister 7pm 

9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 

Family Bingo 6 pm 

16 

St. Patrick’s Day 

Party 6 pm 

17 18 19 20 21 

Prospective  

Member Open 

House 

22 23 

Mizuno Fitting/

Demo Day 2-5 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31 

Easter Brunch  

9am - 1 pm 

      

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 

Last Day to Use 

Simulator 

8 9 10 11 12 

Joy & Eric 7 pm 

13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 

Family Bingo 6 pm 

20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

Apri l  2013  



THE JEREMY LADIES ASSOCIATION 
March 2013 

 
From The President ~ Susan Brewer 
 

As winter is winding down, it is time to dust off those clubs and get ready for another fun filled summer of golfing. Our Spring 

Social is our first event. So, mark your calendars for Tuesday, May 21st. It is always fun to see those we haven’t seen over the 

winter months. We will also have new members to welcome.  
 

Team play begins May 9th with A-Team at Riverside Country Club and B-Team at Willow Creek Country Club. C-Team be-

gins May 15th at Hidden Valley Country Club. If you have not played team and would like to this year, please sign up with any 

of the team captains listed. If you have not ordered a uniform call Kristine in the Pro Shop and see what she can do for you.  
 

Our Tuesday 18-hole Ladies’ Day and Wednesday 9-hole Ladies’ Day are currently being planned by Leah Bedell and Darcy 

Tsandes.  These Ladies’ Days are a wonderful way to get involved and meet new friends. 
 

Laurie Smith will again chair the Ladies’ Invitational. If you are interested in helping on her committee please send her an 

email. 
 

We hope you have taken time this winter to enjoy some of the events offered at the club: the golf simulator, Pier Bar entertain-

ment, Yoga classes, Bingo night, and Breakfast with Santa are some of the events that have been organized for our members.  
 

Look forward to seeing you at our Spring Social.  

2013 JLA OFFICERS AND CHAIRS 
EXECUTIVE BOARD  

President:  Susan Brewer sbrewer3@me.com 435-901-3748 

Vice President: Christina Padan cmpadan@gmail.com 435-640-0321 

Secretary:  Barb Cherrington barbcherr@msn.com 435-649-6928 

Treasurer:  Kathy Ure kathyure@msn.com 435-615-0466 

Membership Chair Jill Candland jillcan@gmail.com 801-266-2254 

CHAIRPERSONS 

A Team Captain:  Marie Bambo mariebambo@hotmail.com 801-596-8631 

 Co-Captain:  Jill Candland jillcan@gmail.com 801-266-2254 

B Team Captain:  Christina Padan cmpadan@me.com 435-640-0321 

C Team Captain:  Roberta Lynch bert0923@vtut.com 435-655-0790 

 Co-Captain:  Kacy Quinley kcquinley@gmail.com 435-6582515 

Social Chair:  Marian Tidwell jastidwell@aol.com 801-947-8538 

Invitational: Laurie Smith ljsmith5578@gmail.com 435-608-1068 

18 Hole Chair: Leah Bedell lmb@montana.net 801-539-1801 

9 Hole Chair: Darcy Tsandes darcytpc@mac.com 

Tee it Up Chair: Marianne Goldthorpe mgoldthorpe@ajcarchitects.com 435-645-9765 

 Co-Chair: Julie McMullin julie.mountainhomes@comcast.net 435-640-2688 

Club Championship: Colleen Hoffmann    colleen.h@msn.com, colleen@allwest.net 435-783-5950 

Ringer Board: Jill Candland jillcan@gmail.com 801-266-2254 

Rules/Handicap: Jill Candland jillcan@gmail.com 801-266-2254 

Historian:  Roberta Lynch bert0923@vtut.com 435-655-0790  

Pro Shop Jake Hanley jhanley@thejeremy.com 

mailto:sbrewer3@me.com
mailto:cmpadan@gmail.com
mailto:barbcherr@msn.com
mailto:kathyure@msn.com
mailto:jillcan@gmail.com
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Enjoy a Night Out At The Club, Join Us for Dinner.  
To Make Reservations, Please Call  

435-649-2700 / 801-531-9000  

FES Presents... 

7:00—10:00 pm  
in the PIER BAR 

FRIDAY, 
APRIL 12th 

1 Bennett Worley 

 Libby Deming 

 Rick Pearlman 

 Barbara Cherrington 

2 Steve McGuiness 

4 Carol Lee 

5 Don Marano 

 Sierra Brassey 

6 Jacqueline Turnland 

7 Doug Dickey 

8 Terri Yeckley 

 Charles Strong 

9 Kathie Roenigk 

10 Barry Hanover 

11 Eric Okeefe 

12 Andrew Bernhard 

 AJ Ardovino 

 Maria Carpenter 

13 Amelia Nixon 

 Kathrin Nixon 

14 Thomas Turpin 

 Holly Kingdon 

15 Rebecca Richards 

 Pete Iacobelli 

17 Kaitlyn Kingdon 

 Melinda Odencrantz 

 Justin Ruud 

18 Rick Peterson 

 Marco Andrei 

 Lon Stalsberg 

19 Nelissa Carfi 

 Eric Anderson 

 Kacey Perry 

 Ursula Hoshaw 

20 Tom Burt 

 Christopher Walden 

 Jeanne Lund 

21 Andrew Helsten 

 Laurie Smith 

22 Greg Sardo 

 Rod Chamberlain 

 Mary Stevning 

 Ric Tuttle 

 Nigel Ashcroft 

23 Leslie Cowley 

24 Kathy Wieke 

 Megan Turnland 

25 Christie Bambery 

 Dave Stevning 

26 Denise O’Connell 

 Richard Worley 

 Craig Wangsgard 

 Georgie DeBlanc 

 Rana Tahtinen 

 Carol Marriott 

 Roger Goldman 

27 John Nazzaro 

 Michael Stockwell 

29 Katherine Quinlan 

 Paul Morris 

 Diane Mock 

30 Jerome Epstein 

 Jolie Iacobelli 

 Simone Nixon 

31 Stefani Kimche 

 Patrick O’Connell 

 

 



JEREMY GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB 
8770 N. Jeremy Road  Park City, UT  84098 

(435) 649-2700   (801) 531-9000   Fax: (435) 649-2193 

Web Site ~ www.thejeremy.com  E-mail ~ jmail@thejeremy.com 
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       Name        Title             Email Extension 

Marc Wilkins General Manager mwilkins@thejeremy.com 202 

Jake Hanley Head Golf Pro jhanley@thejeremy.com 225 

Corey Wooley 1st Assist Golf Pro cwooley@thejeremy.com 203 

Doug Firth  Assistant Golf Pro dfirth@thejeremy.com 200 

Adrian DeJesus Ranger adhumbabe@hotmail.com 200 

Jack Lennon  Starter jlennon@thejeremy.com 200 

Kristine Beck Merchandiser kbeck@thejeremy.com 212 

Felipe Facchin Executive Chef felipe@thejeremy.com 210 

Tom Rhoades Grounds Superintendent trhoades@thejeremy.com 435-649-2484 

Eric Frady Financial Manager efrady@thejeremy.com 206 

Alayna McSweeney Member Services Director amcsweeney@thejeremy.com 207 

Kyle Varga  Administrative Assistant kvarga@thejeremy.com 209 

CLUB MANAGEMENT & STAFF 

Kathy Ure kathyure@msn.com 

 President & Information Services 

Tom Burt  tomburt@apm-mfg.com 

 Golf Activities Committee 

Rey Butcher rey.butcher@questar.com 

 Social Committee 

Stuart Lambert stuartlambert@hotmail.com 
 Grounds Committee 

Keith Lund kslund@aol.com 

 Membership Committee 

Larry Pozil lhpdds@comcast.net 

 Long Range Planning Committee 

Paul Panagos p.panagos@psccpas.com 

 Food & Beverage Committee 

Paul Quinlan pcquinlan@gmail.com 

 House Committee 

Kacy Quinley kcquinley@gmail.com 

 Treasurer & Finance Committee 

2013 BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

 

8770 North Jeremy Road 

Park City UT 84098 


